United States Submarine Veterans, Inc

Seattle Base

Minutes of the March 16th Meeting

Held at Lake Washington VFW Hall

4330 148th Avenue Redmond, Wa 98052-5152

The February meeting was called to order by Base Commander Ric Hedman at 1900, 34 members present with two guests.

Opening benediction by Don Mac and tolling of the boats by

Introductions were made around the room.

A presentation was made by Dell Hoffman and Jim Davis of $200 to CF.

Old Business:

Ric read the minutes and they were accepted as read.

Treasures report was read by Jim Harper and we had a starting Balance of $7,400.93; and an ending balance of $6,814.92 with cleared transactions of –$434.77 and uncleared transactions of-$151.24. Accepted as read.

Membership is at 137 members.

Storekeeper Bill Geise reports that we made $377.00

Dave Goodson reported that the Cobra has been sold to a buyer in SanDiego, California and will be towed there very soon.  Ric Hedman will end his employment at the submarine attraction.  

Pat Householder made comments that we need to be thankful for all the gain our base has made through our association with Russian Submarine project. We have made significant donations to service charities each year from our proceeds and if the boat had to leave it is the best outcome if it goes to SanDiego Maritime Museum where the SanDiego Submarine Veterans base can continue the work.

Presentation:

Reserve  Sonar Tech PO Dave Gorden, from Olympia was our speaker. Dave was asked to fly to Thailand after the tsunami disaster on very short notice.

Copy

New business:

Ric Hedman asked for suggestions for funraisers.

Robbie Robertson suggested a $5,000 raffle.

Other suggestions included Business sponsorships; setting up tables at places like WallMart or Safeway to sell ribbons or buttons; Rest-stop  coffee  stands which can bring in large sums.

Bear said the ball game was set for the 29th of July. 

Robbie Robertson mentioned the Memorial day presentation at Tahoma Natl. Cemetery will need flag bearers.

Bob Opple asked about the Dist. 9 meeting and Ric read  that it will be in N Idaho April 22-24th and information is posted in the last newsletter.

Robbie Robertson said that reservations are filling up.

Motion was made and seconded to adjourn, ending benidiction was read by Don Mac. Meeting adjourned at 2055.  

50/50 was held

Submitted by SD Shelton, Secretary

